
Editor Decision: Publish subject to minor revisions (Editor review) (14 Oct 2015) by 

Prof. Günter Blöschl 

Comments to the Author: 

Dear authors 

thanks for the changes. There are still embarrassing typos in Fig. 3. This should read 

"annum", i.e. double n.  

Please correct and resubmit. 

Best wishes 

Günter Blöschl  

 

Dear Mr. Blöschl, 

that was really embarrassing, sorry for that. Fig. 3 should now be without typos. 

Best regards  

Oliver Böhm   


